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By VERNON SIKES
Herald Correspondent

Bentonia-Gibbs School Principal Martha Hanna told the Yazoo County School Board this week
that reading growth levels at her school have improved dramatically since the beginning of the
school year.
The school's first-graders were at Level 3 when the school year began.
-------for the rest of the story see The Yazoo Herald printed edition or subscribe to the Digital
Edition.----------
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